
To: Columbia City Council 
From: David Switzer, Water and Light Advisory Board Chair 
Date: 10/6/2022 
 
Subject: Endorsement of Plan to Evaluate Feasibility of 100% Renewable by 2030 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Water and Light Advisory Board to provide an endorsement of 
utility staff’s plan to work with TEA to develop a study to evaluate different options regarding 
moving the utility to 100% renewable energy by 2030. 


